
PB 6-15      Public Hearing - Application of Hudson Ridge Wellness Center, Inc. for Site 
Development Plan approval and a Special Permit for a hospital to be located at the 
former Hudson Institute property to provide a New York State Office of 
Addiction Services and Support (OASAS) certified 92-bed facility to treat 
individuals with chemical dependency issues located at 2016 Quaker Ridge Road.  
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With respect to the Hudson Wellness case, the Planning Board closed the public hearing at their 
Special Meeting on January 26, 2022 on the environmental (SEQRA) issues and kept the public 
hearing on the site plan open to a later, undetermined at this time date.  The case will not be 
heard at the February 1, 2022 Planning Board meeting.  It will be brought back as an old 
business item at the March 1, 2022 meeting. 
 


